
Dear Prairie Creek Neighbor, 

We are currently in the process of updating the Resident Directory for our records and are asking for your cooperation    

in helping us complete this project. This directory will be completely private and available only to the Board for 

administrative purposes. We thank you in advance for your time and cooperation.  

PRIVATE RESIDENT DIRECTORY (Please complete) 

Please complete the following and return this form to the Gate House. Indicate which phone number and which email 

address should be listed as ‘Primary’ in the directory.  (NOTE:  The primary phone number is also the number that is 

registered at the gate, listed in the gate callbox for future authorized access.) 

Property Address: _______________________________________________________    Lot # (if known):  ________ 

Property Owner(s) Name Phone Number Email Address Primary 

  
 

  

  
 

  

 

SHARED NEIGHBORHOOD DIRECTORY (Optional) 

Unrelated to the updated Resident Directory, (which again is completely private and used for administrative purposes 

only) several neighbors have expressed an interest in creating a separate, shared neighborhood directory to foster a 

sense of community and better communicate with neighbors. In the past, such a directory existed and was electronically 

published and available in the private, password-protected section of the Prairie Creek Property Owners Association 

website. Printed copies could also be available upon request. PARTICIPATION IN SUCH A SHARED NEIGHBORHOOD 

DIRECTORY IS COMPLETELY VOLUNTARY AND NO INFORMATION WOULD BE INCLUDED OR SHARED WITHOUT PROPERTY 

OWNER’S CONSENT.  

Please indicate below if you would like to be included in the SHARED Residential Directory. If you opt to participate, 

please complete the chart below to indicate the information you would like shared in the directory.  

_______ I do NOT wish to be included in the optional Residential Directory 

_______ I DO wish to be included in the optional Residential Directory. Below is the information I would  
                like to include in the shared directory.  
 
PLEASE NOTE:  We need ALL property owners to complete the chart above to update the official Prairie Creek Resident 

Directory. Only property owners who wish to be included in the shared Neighborhood Directory should complete the chart 

below.  

Property Owner’s Name 
(Please Print) 

Property Owner’s Signature Phone 
Only 

Email 
Only 

Phone 
& Email 

 
 

    

 
 

    

 

If you have any questions regarding either directory, please feel free to email me. 

Thank you! 

Trish Hosgood 

 

pcpoaarc@gmail.com  

mailto:pcpoaarc@gmail.com

